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June 21, 2010
1. Participatory Governance Items

No items were submitted.
2.
Review of board docket


Dr. Hernandez reviewed the agenda for the board meeting occurring this date. He indicated the student trustee will be sworn in. 

Dr. Hernandez anticipates there will be folks in attendance who wish to speak under public comments regarding the Santa Ana College Foundation. He believes most will be speaking favorably about the foundation and the college; however, there may be some who speak against it. The issue is the recent controversy regarding the Tam Tran scholarship. There may also be others who wish to continue from the last meeting speaking against cutting classes for seniors. 


Dr. Hernandez continued with items of interest on the board agenda; one being the tentative budget public hearing. He indicated the board self-evaluation item is just a reminder for the board to schedule the meeting for that purpose.


During closed session, the board will be updated regarding negotiations. 

3. Budget

Mr. Hardash provided the budget update he will present at the board meeting. Dr. Hernandez indicated he believes the district is in a good position and will be able to get through this fiscal year on the budget presented. He indicated he authorized the hiring of a few classified positions. Mr. Hardash indicated he spoke with incoming chancellor Rodriguez regarding the budget, and he was pleased with the state of the district.


4. Reports



Academic Senate/SAC: Mr. Zarske indicated the senate’s last meeting was on May 25 where Maria Sugranes was recognized as she retires.  The senate also recognized the retirements of Mary Kobane and Shirley Bowman. The senate discussed CurricuNet and its goals. 



Academic Senate/SAC: Mr. Barembaum reported the last meeting for the senate was in late May where outgoing senators were thanked and incoming senators were welcomed. He mentioned the science center building dedication this week. 


CSEA: Ms. Reiter thanked Dr. Hernandez for his service to classified staff during his tenure.


BAPRC: The BAPRC workgroup meets July 14; full BAPRC meets July 28.



HRC: No report.
5. Other


Dr. Hernandez asked if accreditation efforts are moving forward. Members stated they were and that a meeting was occurring the upcoming Monday. 

Dr. Hernandez thanked everyone indicating it was a pleasure working with the group through challenging and good times. He indicated the district is a better place for students as a result of their work. He stated the community appreciates the colleges and what we do for students. He asked that members continue to do what they can to support the next chancellor who he believes is a fine gentleman and excellent leader.
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